
From: William Milardo
To: DEEP WQS
Cc: Laura Francis; Geoff Colegrove Gmail
Subject: Water Quality Classification Map Re: Durham
Date: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 1:52:15 PM

CT DEEP Staff,
 
The Durham portion of the current water quality classification map has been reviewed.  Two areas of
 contribution to public supply wells (blue hashed circles) no longer exist.  One is located adjacent to
 Fowler Brook, east of Cherry Lane.  The other is located northwest of the intersection of Route 79
 and Route 17/Main Street.  At one time those bedrock wells were supplies for the Durham Center
 Water System.  The wells were abandoned  when the Durham Center Water System was upgraded
 (with State grants) and began to utilize two high yielding wells located in the Coginchaug River valley
 on the White Farm, west of Maple Avenue.   Further, these two wells will be discontinued within the
 next 3 years due to a water main extension from the City of Middletown that will serve the “Durham
 Meadows Superfund Area” and connect to the Durham Center Water System.
 
Submitted on behalf of the Town of Durham by
 
William R. Milardo, Jr., RS
Assistant Health Officer
Durham Health Department
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